
 

 
 
May 28, 2022 
 
 
 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited         BSE Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor,            Corporate Relationship Department  
Plot No. C/1, G Block,               1st Floor, New Trading Ring, 
Bandra Kurla Complex,                         PJ Towers, Dalal Street, 
Bandra (East), Mumbai - 400 051          Fort, Mumbai - 400 001 
Fax: 022-26598237/38             Fax: 022-22722061/41/39/37 
 

Company Code: PVR / 532689 

 
Sub: Disclosure for Credit Rating under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing 

Obligations & Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
 
Dear Sir,  
 
In compliance with Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations & Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015, please note that ICRA rating assigned to the 
Commercial Paper programme of PVR Limited has been withdrawn by ICRA Limited 
as Company does not have any outstanding Commercial Paper.  
 
Please find enclosed the withdrawal letter issued by ICRA Limited, the Credit 
Rating Agency.   
 
This is for your information and records. 
  
Thanking You. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For PVR Limited  
 

 
Mukesh Kumar         
SVP - Company Secretary  
& Compliance Officer  

 



   

The Millenia, Tower-B, Unit 

No.1004 

10th Floor, 1 & 2 Murphy Road,           

Ulsoor, Bengaluru - 560008 

 Tel.: +91.80.43326400 

CIN : 

L749999DL1991PLC042749 

 Website: www.icra.in 

Email: info@icraindia.com     

Helpdesk: +91 9354738909 

Registered Office: B-710, Statesman House, 148, Barakhamba Road,  New Delhi 110001.Tel. :+91.11.23357940-45 

R A T I N G   R E S E A R C H  
 I N F O R M A T I O N  

 

 

    ICRA Limited  

 
 
Ref: ICRA/PVR Limited/27052022/1 

Date: May 27, 2022 

Mr. Nitin Sood 

Chief Financial Officer 

PVR Limited 

Block A, 4th Floor, Building No. 9, 

DLF Cyber City, Phase III, 

Gurgaon - 122002 

 

Dear Sir, 

Re: Withdrawal of the ICRA rating assigned to Commercial Paper (CP) Programme of PVR 

Limited. 

Please refer to your e-mail dated March 31, 2022 requesting for withdrawal of the rated CP programme 

of your company. Please note, that in accordance with ICRA's policy on withdrawal and suspension, 

the rating is presented to the Rating Committee of ICRA prior to withdrawal. The rating has been 

reaffirmed by the Rating Committee of ICRA at [ICRA] A1 (pronounced as ICRA A one). Please also 

note that as there is no amount outstanding against the rated instrument, the rating stands withdrawn. 

We shall be glad to be associated with rating of any future borrowing programme of your company. 

  

 

With kind regards 

For ICRA Limited 

 

 

 

Mathew Eranat          

Vice President        

Mathew.eranat@icraindia.com 
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